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January 4, 2023 
 

Dear Union Township Community: 
 
Indiana American Water provides water service to Wheeler High School, Union Township 
Middle School, Union Center Elementary School and the Corporation office.  Indiana American 
Water has notified us that they will be completing work on the water main overnight beginning 
on January 5th but that water service will be restored by 6:00 a.m. on Friday, January 6th.   Due 
to this improvement, Indiana American Water is advising a boil order for Friday, January 6th.   
 
Union Township School Corporation will have bottled water available for drinking on Friday, 
January 6, 2023.    We will also be providing sack lunches only at Union Center Elementary, 
Union Township Middle School and Wheeler High School. 
 
We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Hunter 
Superintendent 
 

Mr. John Hunter, ED. S. 

Superintendent 

Mrs. Leigh Barnes, ED. S. 

Assistant Superintendent 
599 W 300 N, Suite A 

Valparaiso, IN 46385 

Phone: (219) 759-2531 -- Fax: (219) 759-3250 

www.union.k12.in.us 

“Every Student, Every Day” 

 


